
Sunday 16th July 2023
11am-7pm Letton Hall Event

(no service in the church building)

If anyone is new to the fellowship and would like to receive regular emails 
(prayer requests and information) from the office, please email 

julie@derehambaptist.org and I’ll send you a link to ‘Churchsuite’ 

Bob Caldwell

mailto:julie@derehambaptist.org


Monday

Dave annual 
leave 

4Cs Counselling 8-12
(upstairs) 

U3A Table Tennis 
10-1pm

U3A Cribbage 
2-4pm Elders meeting 

Tuesday
Dave annual 

leave 

Counselling upstairs 
2.45-3.45

Hope Explored 
follow on group 
7-9pm Annexe 

Lounge

 Wednesday

Nigel’s day off 
Dave annual 

leave 

Little Fishes at 
Toftwood 9-11

U3A History 
2-4pm 

Thursday

Dave annual 
leave 

Friday
Dave annual 

leave 

Coffee Shop
10-1

Saturday evening 
Worship group 

practise
6.30pm

Saturday
Dave annual 

leave 

Portuguese 
Speaking Service 

6-9pm

     Sunday
9am Early Service
10.30am All Age 

Worship

Open Garden - 
Philip & 

Christine Parfitt
2-4pm



Carols by Candlelight 
next Sunday 6.30pm

There will be a baptism on July 30th.
If anyone is considering baptism, please speak to one of the 

Ministers or Elders.

If there is any broken glass at church, please wrap it up well before 
putting it in the OUTSIDE bin as someone cut their hand this week 
emptying the recycling bin

Dave is on annual leave in the coming week. Please pray for him and Beckie as 
they travel to Cumbria.

Tim is also on annual leave - please pray for the family to enjoy their break

Please pray for the Hope Explored course at the Hub and the follow on 
course on Tuesday evenings at the church. Pray for Keith Mersh, Sandy 
Taylor and Val Dodsworth as they run the courses.
If you’d like to be part of a team of people regularly praying for those on 
the Hope Explored courses, please contact Keith.

We have the joy of taking about a dozen youth to Newday, a Youth Camp at 
Norwich Showground from Monday 31st July to Saturday 5th August.

In addition to asking God that they will have a significant encounter with Him 
there, we are hoping that you can help with some practical matters :-

a. would any of you lovely bakers like to contribute some tasty cakes etc to help 
feed hungry tummies? .. contact Sue Gardner and let her know.

b.also, we would really appreciate some "muscle" to help transport and erect a 
marquee, fridge/freezer, tents, and some cooking equipment on Sunday 30th, 
after our morning service. ... then do the reverse on the following Saturday 
morning. If you could help on either day, that would be great. ... 
please contact Ian Gardner



 

Church Contacts
Associate Minister: 
Dave Ward 01362 698256 
dave@derehambaptist.org

Lead Minister:
Revd Nigel Bayley 01362 694333 
nigel@derehambaptist.org

Church Secretary:
Julie Mann (Interim)
Team: Tricia Waller, Sue Scarlett, 
Sheila Clarke, Pauline Smith

Facilities Administrator:
Tim Bash 
tim.bash@derehambaptist.org
07915 207585

Office Administrator: 
Julie Mann 
 julie@derehambaptist.org
Church Annexe, Norwich Street, 
Dereham, NR19 1BX
01362 695221    Mon-Fri 8-12
web: www.derehambaptist.org    
Prayer Chain: 
prayer@derehambaptist.org

CAP Contact:
Morgan Cockbill Mon & Thurs 9am-5pm.
Dereham Debt Centre Manager 
07514 488100
morgancockbill@capuk.org
CAP Link Coordinator: Catherine Weatherill

Love Dereham Coordinator Athena Poole 
07749 687 981
Mon-Thurs 9.30-2.30
athena@lovedereham.org.uk

Finance Trustee:
Ian Gardner
ian.gardner@derehambaptist.org

http://www.greenpasturesdereham.org.uk/
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